
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 68 / 2024 

SERPENTINE ROAD NEAR WOODLAND'S ROAD 

PEMBROKE PARISH 

ROAD CLOSURE 

FOR 

SEWER TRENCH WORK 

FRIDAY, JUNE 71H
, 2024 THROUGH MONDAY, JUNE 101H

, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a road 

closure on Serpentine Road from the Oxygen Limited driveway through to Woodland's Road 

roundabout in Pembroke Parish. The road closure will allow for trench work to take place. 

The road closure commences on Friday evening, June 7th, 2024, and continues through Monday 

mid-day, June 10th, 2024. Working hours will be from 5:00 pm Friday evening to 12:00 pm 

Monday ( mid-day). 

Traffic control will be under the direction of Island Construction representatives with barricades 

and cones. 

Motorists are advised to avoid this junction by using detour routes in the west via Ferrar's 
Lane, Cemetery Road, Rosemont Avenue or Pitt's Bay Road, and in the east by using detour 
routes via Par-La-Ville Road, Woodland's Rd and St. John's Road. 

Access to Bermuda High School through this area will be granted on Monday morning. 
Motorists are advised to travel through the area with care. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to Ministry of Public 

Works Principal Highways Engineer, Mrs. Tina Beer-Searle at #501-3044. 

,,Ji 
Dated this day� of June 2024 

ByOrder __ --------------·-­
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


